
HWDSB is e cited to welcome your child to school in September 
W y hav

or in person on January 28 to learn about 

your child.

 

entrytosch or visit 
h l

 to learn more.  

I you would n-person
us at the Hamilton-Wentworth District School 
Board Education Centre, 20 Education Ct, 
Hamilton L9A 0B9.

ENTRY TO SCHOOL
INFORMATION NIGHT


